

June 10, 1948

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Thank you for your letter concerning the problems of the Latin American minorities in Texas, and for the pictures which you sent with it.

A story on at least a few aspects of this subject has been under consideration here for some time. When and as we do the story, however, we shall probably photograph it ourselves although we will certainly keep in mind the pictures which you sent us for possible reference. In the meantime I am returning them to you.

We appreciate your thought in writing us and in bringing this picture material to our attention.

Sincerely yours,

Jane Bartels

Contributions Department

jb enc

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
THE LEAGUE OF LATIN AMERICAN CITIZENS, Council No. 1
Corpus Christi, Texas